
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR June 16, 2019 

 
Happy Fathers’ Day 
Activities this week: 

After Worship:       Stone House Day Committee 
Tuesday:                9:00 am Bible Study 
Thursday: 9:30 am Badminton 

 
Welcome. God himself is with us!  Let us now adore him! May the Holy Spirit fill your hearts to praise the Lord. Praise the Father! Praise 

the Son!  Praise the Holy Spirit. God, three in one! Let us praise the Lord for all the blessings of his grace.  Say hello to Rev Bill and 
stay for fellowship hour in Schadewald Hall. 

Greeting this morning are Andrea, Roddy, Jonathan, Andrew, and Alexandra Foster. Ushers assisting in the service are Sandy Emrich 
and David Kent.  Acolyte is Jonathan Foster. 

Sanctuary Flowers are placed in memory of Allan and Virginia Dumas from Allan, Bonnie, Chloe, Allan IV and Reid Dumas. 
A Nursery is available for toddlers and infants in Room 7 and is staffed by an experienced caregiver.   
Join us after worship in Schadewald Hall for fellowship and refreshments provided by the Fosters.  
YOU ARE INVITED to join us on June 30th when Rev. Charles Stickley, Pastor Emeritus, will be leading us in worship and celebrating a 

high point in his life as he will  have been ordained and serving in the Reformed Church for 55 years!  He and his family hope you 
will join us for worship at 10 am and then join us for a time of refreshments and fellowship after the service.  Hope to see you here 
on June 30! –the Stickleys 

Last Call:  Graduation announcements will be in the bulletin next week.  Please get graduation information to Dorothy. 
Molly Nicholas is recovering and rehabbing at Benedictine Hospital.  She welcomes visitors.  Because the hours are limited, call ahead.  

845-334-3624. 
SPIRE:  The summer Spire needs articles.  Please get them to Dorothy by June 21. 
QUILT 2019.  A picture of this year’s quilt, “Checkers and Rails,” is on the church’s website.  This quilt will be raffled off on Stone House 

Day and will be on display in Schadewald Hall shortly.  Thanks to Barbara Kindt and the quilters for such beautiful work.  Look for 
your raffle tickets in the mail. 

Deacon of the month is David Kent. Contact David at 703-203-9583 if you need a deacon’s assistance. 
The Reformed Church is a connectional church.  Our classis includes 33 congregations in the Mid-Hudson Valley.  We pray for the 

strength and vision of the pastors and the revitalization of their members.  Today we pray for Union Reformed Church in Rosendale, 
New York. 

Our mission for the month of June is Shelter Kids. We will be our purchasing food stuffs for children who are in motels and other 
shelters and temporary housing who have little to eat.  This is a much needed service which is coordinated with the Kingston 
Teachers' Federation and the pantry has been accepting contributions from teachers throughout the area. Any needs are met by 
coming to the Stockade Drive location and then distributing where needed.  

 
Events at other Churches.  For more information check the bulletin board in Schadewald Hall. 
 


